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STATE OF
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Westerdale - DNR, Barbara <barbara.westerdale@state.co.us> Thu, Dec 11, 2014 at 6:56 AM
To: "Antipas, Andrew" <Andrew_Antipas@kindermorgan.com>, "Conway, James"
<James_Conway@kindermorgan.com>, "Kennedy, Phil" <Phil_Kennedy @kindermorgan.com>

Cc: Jane Stanczyk - DNR <jane.stanczyk@state.co.us>

Good Morning, All,

| appreciate your call yesterday to discuss the reason why no open hole log was run on this well. Per our phone
conversation, please submit a Form 4 to report the following:

1) This well was not logged with either an open hole resistivity with gamma ray log or a cased hole pulsed
neutron log. (Only the Leadville section was open hole logged.) However, a mud log was run.

2) The well currently has a BP @ 3000' which would require a workover rig to remove in order to run a cased hole
pulsed neutron log. Current status is TA. Request continued TA status.

3) Plans for this well are unknown but dependent upon seismic to be acquired, processed, and interpreted.
Timeframe for completion of this seismic study is approximately July, 2015.

4) Operator plans to run the cased hole pulsed neutron log over the vertical section of the wellbore if future plans
include entering the wellbore to drill a sidetrack.

Please email me the document # for this Form 4 when you submit it. | will approve this sundry with a Condition
of Approval that operator will update this well's status by 12/1/2015.

The COGCC will evaluate this situation again at such time as Kinder Morgan decides to plug the well.

Please determine if any formations have been perforated, treated, and production tested. A Form 5A is due if
this is the case. Also, no Form 7 reporting has been done to date. This should have begun 7/2014 when the well
spud.

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact me.
Thank you,

Barbara Westerdale

Permit Supervisor
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